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Zoning Board of Appeals

From: Sandy Turner <sandy.claire.turner@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 18, 2022 4:59 PM
To: zba@westtisbury-ma.gov
Subject: David J Reed's application for Wedding Venue at 371 Edgartown Road

To:  Larry Schubert, Chair 
 
I've received the notice of public hearing on David J Reed's application to operate a wedding venue business 
but am unable to find the referenced application.  The referenced link wouldn't seem to allow access to the 
Zoom meeting either. 
 
Could I ask that you send the link to me personally? 
 
I'd like to see the application to see what is being proposed.  In the past, there has been amplified music and 
noise of large parties from that direction.  In those cases, their music becomes the music for a large 
surrounding area throughout the afternoon and/or evening.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sandra Turner 
35 Woody Bottom Road, West Tisbury 
 
 
 
 


